
Rodman Street Missionary Baptist Church 

‘The Street’

 

[Date] 

 

Dear Family, 

On behalf of the Shepherd’s Care Ministry of Rodman Street Missionary Baptist Church, I greet 

you in the great name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  The Shepherd’s Care Ministry has 

been created to serve the members of RSMBC.  Our goal is to assign each household a lay 

minister who will provide support and serve as a liaison to the church through the rough and 

celebratory moments of life.  

My name is ____________________________ and I am your lay minister. I would really like to 

become better acquainted with you; however, I have been unable to reach you with the contact 

information that I have been provided.  

I believe this relationship will be mutually enjoyable and beneficial as we grow together in faith 

and knowledge of Jesus Christ. Please acknowledge receipt of this letter by contacting me at 

(***) ***-**** or [email address]. You are loved and appreciated. 

 

Yours in Christ, 

[Name] 
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